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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 

2019 

 15th March - Red Nose 
Day.  Let’s Dance Com-
petition £1 

 20th March - no teach-
er led clubs due to 
staff training 

 21st March - Y3/4 
Football competition 
Sowerby 

 22nd March - Key 
Steps Gymnastic finals 

 27th March - no teach-
er led clubs due to 
staff training 

 28th March - Year 5 
Enrichment Day  

 28th March—The Se-
cret Garden Theatre  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Next week the Parent Consultation appointment process will begin for our 
next set of consultations on the 8th and 9th April.  We are changing the 
format of these.  They will now be 15 minute appointments to allow time 
for you and your child’s teacher to set targets together to support the 
learning of your child. 

To enable this to happen there will also be afternoon appointments.  Re-
ception, Year 1 and Year 2 afternoon appointments will take place on 
Monday 8th April and Years’ 3, 4, 5 and 6 afternoon appointments will 
take place on Tuesday 9th April. 

For all appointments please come to the School Hall. 

Parent Consultation 

Well done 
Well done to our Hi 5 Netball Team  who took part in the local Netball 
competition.  They all worked fantastically  as a team and won many of 
their matches.  They came 3rd overall.  Well done. 

If there are changes to collection  of your child please ring the school or 
speak to the office team.  We ask that you do not e-mail the class teach-
er as we cannot guarantee these will be picked up during a busy school 
day.  Thank you. 

School Uniform 
As you will be aware we are trying to raise standards in all areas of 
school life.  We have noticed that some of the uniform standards are 
not as high as usual.  Please would you make sure your children come to 
school in the correct uniform and wear black school shoes, not trainers.   
Please can you also make sure that your child brings their PE Kit on a 
Monday which should consist of black shorts and a white top and this is 
left at school on a Monday and taken home on a Friday to wash.  Please 
do not send football shirts for PE lessons.                                               
Thank you for your support with this. 

More information can be found at   

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Safeguarding 


